

May is Building Safety Month! Are you ready?

Every May, the building industry celebrates Building Safety Month to bring public awareness to the Ontario Building Code, the importance in obtaining building permits and the contributions of municipal building officials.

The OBOA celebrates Building Safety Month every year by creating posters, and engaging in a month-long social media campaign.



Click here to download the posters for English and French.

Engage with us on social media and help build awareness of the importance of building safety and the role of building officials across Ontario!

Building Safety Month is coming up in May and we're inviting you to join our campaign.









Copyright © 2018 OBOA, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.